
From: lambchiro@btinternet.com  
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 2:18 PM 
To: 'enquiries@policeconduct.gov.uk' <enquiries@policeconduct.gov.uk> 
Subject: Child Abuse cover up IOPC REF 2023/195530 
 
Dear IOPC, 
 
Please find attached my most recent letter to the Prime Minister.  By now you should have 
received all the paperwork back from Sir Miark Rowley’s office - the original bundle of my 
letters, plus numerous communications, leading to complaint and no contact from his 
office.  This is clearly a cover-up to protect the government; after all, you cannot pick and 
choose which protocols and procedures you stick to.  I would have hoped by now to have had 
the correct dialogue. 
 
I have tried to stay within the rules whilst bringing this complaint as a whistleblower but have 
seemingly got nowhere, yet the kids still suffer.  If needs be I will send the whole bundle to the 
press and see if they can get me my answers.  If covering up child abuse by the system is not 
within your remit please let me know and I will contact the press. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Howard Lamb  
DC     
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